
Neil’s Festive Lights 

 
Hi everyone, it is nearly the festive season and Christmas will be 

here before we know it!  We all deserve a good and peaceful 

time this year. 

Again, I will be putting a small display of Christmas lights outside.  

For the past two years I have been collecting money for the 

NSPCC.  This I will continue, and I will put the collection box 

outside, but due to the unusual circumstances we have all faced 

this year, I thought it will be safer to collect via online methods. 

I have set up a Just Giving page and it can be accessed on 

Facebook, either by my page or the Bretherton pages.  Also, you 

can scan the QR code below, and it will take you to the page if 

you would like to donate. 

Thank you in advance and stay safe each and everyone of you.  

A Happy Christmas to you and let’s be hopeful for a better New 

Year! 

 

 


